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31/03/2025  17:28:032025/1267/P JUST Michael Harris At a time when we are trying to increase the number of housing units, why are we allowing flats 

to be combined? What will this mean for net council tax? Will one unit pay less than the two 

separate units?  This is not an objection per say, but it is a question to the council about the 

soundness of this policy that seems inconsistent with government and council objectives.
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